

SUPERVISOR, FIRST DISTRICT SAN DIEGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

NEWS ADVISORY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT:

April 13, 2017 Luis Monteagudo Jr. 619.531.5439 / 619.962.1692 cell

A BEACH LIBRARY FOR A BEACH TOWN Supervisor Cox, Mayor Dedina, Residents Celebrate Opening of New Imperial Beach Library

WHAT: County Supervisor Greg Cox, Imperial Beach Mayor Serge Dedina and

County Library Director Migell Acosta will join the community to celebrate

the opening of the new Imperial Beach Library.

The library was built to blend in with the Imperial Beach small beach town feel, including design elements mimicking waves, an exterior beach cottage look and a replica Woody station wagon in the children's section.

The 14,800-square-foot facility will feature a greatly expanded materials collection, a large children's and family area, a teen space with dedicated study rooms, a large community room for events and meetings, a Friends of the Library bookstore, wireless Internet, a computer lab, automated checkout and more.

WHEN: 11:30 a.m. Saturday, April 15.

WHERE: 810 Imperial Beach Blvd., Imperial Beach

WHO: County Supervisor Greg Cox

Imperial Beach Mayor Serge Dedina County Library Director Migell Acosta

VISUALS: Ribbon cutting, kids playing in new Children & Family area,

commemorative Library souvenirs.

###